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Hello Ecology Team,
 
Thank you for reviewing and submitting comments for SEPA # 23-006 for the Million Dollar Mile
North Access Redevelopment project. Best Management Practices (BMPs) for erosion and sediment
control will be used at the construction site and adjacent areas to prevent upland sediments from
entering surface water in accordance with the Washington State Departments of Ecology 2019
Stormwater Management Manual for Eastern Washington. A Floodplain Development Permit will be
applied for and received from the Grant County prior to commencing with development actives. We
are in consultation with the Grant County planning department for any applicable shoreline permits.
 
Sincerely,
 
 
P. Frank Stevick
Environmental Planner
Capital Asset Management Program
Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife
600 Capital Way N, Olympia WA 98501
 
Work Cell: (360)-742-7550
Email:  frank.stevick@dfw.wa.gov
 
Pronouns: he/him
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